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RETAKE DAY
Thursday, Nov. 10, 2022 
You may have your portraits retaken on this day.

The entire portrait package must be returned.

Please have your child bring the portrait package to the photographer on retake day.  
Parents of students who were absent should contact the main office for an order envelope if they wish to order portraits.  Please visit us at: www.schoolpix.com to order additional portraits.
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